
From: Aubin, Sarah
To: Jabbour, Rita
Cc: Auger, Robert; Brown, Shelley
Subject: FW: File No. ZBA-02-20, 128 Harvey Street Essex , Ontario
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 8:40:31 AM

Good Morning,

Please see the opposition letter from Fay Hermann regarding ZBA-02-20 (128 Harvey).

Sarah Aubin | Planning Assistant
Planning and Development Services
Town of Essex | 33 Talbot Street South, Essex, ON N8M 1A8
Phone: 519-776-7336 ext 1128 | Fax: 519-776-8811

-----Original Message-----
From: Fay Hermann 
Sent: Sunday, June 21, 2020 7:44 AM
To: essexplanning <essexplanning@essex.ca>
Subject: File No. ZBA-02-20, 128 Harvey Street Essex , Ontario

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

I strongly oppose the Planning Department to approve an application, submitted by Mr. Richard and Pauline
Brockman , for site specific zoning amendments.

I have been a resident of Harvey Street for the past 33 years.
I have enjoyed , on my many walks ,  watching the display of wildlife residing in the wood lot behind this property. 
A large group of renters will destroy the natural habit that exists there.  People will disrupt their natural habitat.

The number of vehicles, at this point , no one knows how many vehicles will have to park somewhere along Harvey
Street and Medora Avenue West.
The situation already exists  with  numerous vehicles parking along Medora Strret now which  causes difficulty in
making a left hand turn from Harvey Street.
Additional vehicles will impair vision exiting Thomas , from the railroad tracks, onto Medora .
Many children enjoy riding their bikes down the curve from Thomas Street to Medora Street.  When they come
down the street and there  is parked cars along the street It will impair their vision and possibly cause an accident.

Will our existing old storm sewer be able to handle the excessive water absorbent  loss from the green space?

Please consider  my concerns when making your decision. It will greatly be appreciated.



Sincerely,

Fay Hermann

Sent from my iPad
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of
the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or acting on behalf of an
intended recipient, any review, disclosure, conversion to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any
part of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error or without authorization,
please notify the originator immediately and remove it from your system.




